NEWS RELEASE

July 2, 2015
MASON COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT
411 NORTH 5TH ST
SHELTON, WA 98584

TO: 
KMAS, KRXY, SHELTON-MASON COUNTY JOURNAL, THE OLYMPIAN, SHELTON CHAMBER OF COMMERCE, NORTH MASON CHAMBER OF COMMERCE, CITY OF SHELTON, ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COUNCIL, THE SUN

RE:
REVISED Mason County Burn Ban
COUNTY-WIDE OUTDOOR BURN BAN

EFFECTIVE July 2, 2015
The Mason County Fire Marshal’s Office in partnership with the Mason County  Fire Chiefs’ Association, has determined that current weather conditions within Mason County have created substantial fire dangers and that there is a need to enact restriction on outdoor burning to all lands regulated by Mason County.   This burn ban applies to all outdoor burning, including land clearing, yard debris and recreational fires.  The use of gas and propane self-contained stoves and barbeques will continue to be allowed under the ban.
For further information, please contact the Mason County Burn Ban Information Line at (360) 427-7799.
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